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---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE
OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Why isn't the City of Petaluma enforcing the Rent Stabilization Ordinance (6.50) in our
mobilehome parks? 

By allowing property owners to increase the space rents by 59% when a home is
sold. The city of Petaluma is adding to the problem of affordable housing in our
mobilehome parks. 

Thank you,
Betty Hautzenrader




